
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      Mt. Rose Ski Tahoe will be open until May 29.

·      Now is the time for individuals and organizations that
would like to partner with the Sugar Pine Foundation for an
event this year to schedule it; call Maria at 650.814.9565.

·      Washoe County sheriff’s employees will participate in
the Polar Plunge on March 18 in Zephyr Cove.

·      The Spinners will be at the Carson Valley Inn on July
8.

·      El Dorado County Supervisor Michael Ranalli is hosting
a community meeting to discuss traffic as well as bicycle and
pedestrian safety improvement opportunities and limitations.
It will be March 9, 6:30-8:30pm at the Cool Community Hall.
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